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People Working Cooperatively Receives Grant from Foxwynd Foundation
Grant funding to support nonprofit’s Home Repairs and Modifications Program

CINCINNATI (July 8, 2024) – People Working Cooperatively (PWC) has received a grant totaling $30,000 from the Foxwynd Foundation, which works to enhance access to key pillars of human dignity and potential through healthcare, housing, and sustainable environmental initiatives.

People Working Cooperatively is a local nonprofit that serves low-income, elderly, and disabled homeowners across southwest Ohio, Dayton, Northern Kentucky, and southeast Indiana with professional critical home repair, weatherization, and accessibility modification services so residents can live safely and independently in their homes.

This grant will help to fund PWC’s Home Repairs and Modifications Program in which skilled tradespeople provide plumbing system repairs, roof repairs, and improve daily living mobility for clients by installing accessibility ramps, chair/stair lifts, and more. Modification services help some of PWC’s most vulnerable clients who might not be able to otherwise afford these installations.

“Through this funding, People Working Cooperatively will be able to further our mission of providing the necessary home repairs and mobility modifications to ensure the safety and independence of our neighbors living on fixed incomes in low-income areas,” said PWC President Jock Pitts. “We’re grateful to the Foxwynd Foundation for the generous support and recognition of how our missions align as we embark on an important partnership that will allow us to truly make an impact in our community.”

The Foxwynd Foundation DAF funded the Foxwynd Foundation’s generous donation to PWC.

To learn more about People Working Cooperatively, to donate, and to see who qualifies for services, visit PWChomerepairs.org.

# # #

About People Working Cooperatively
Incorporated in 1975, People Working Cooperatively (PWC) is a non-profit organization serving low-income, elderly, and disabled homeowners in 20 counties of southwest Ohio, Dayton, northern Kentucky and southeast Indiana. For 49 years, PWC has strengthened communities by providing professional, critical home repair, weatherization, and modification services to help residents stay safely in their homes. PWC’s staff of licensed, trained employees and dedicated corps of volunteers assist nearly 6,000 individuals in more than 3,500 homes each year. For more information, visit pwchomerepairs.org or call (513) 351-7921.
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